B M W RIDERS OF TOLEDO MARCH 29.1971

We would like to welcome our new member, Clarence Mead. Clarence was voted into the club at our last meeting.

The warm weather as you know is just around the corner, so for those of you that have your machines tore down, you had better get busy. Especialy poor Ace. He has nothing but parts everywhere, so I'm sure if any one can offer him some help, he sure would appreciate it.

Anyone that did not buy a ticket for the indoor Short Track at the Sports Arena on April 10th, and would like to go, I suggest you going out to Paujer Cycle Sales to purchase your tickets, as he has 2 small reserved sections for the race, and if he is not sold out you can purchase them for $\phi 4.00$ each.

Anyone wanting tickets to Charity Newsies, June 27th, see me now, or at our coming meeting. This will be the deadline. Tickets are \$6.00 each. This order will be sent in the following day of the meeting. Don't forget!

If you are planning to stay at the downtown Holiday Inn in Columbus, and don't have a reservation call this number now, 1-800-238-5222. This is a toll free call. Make reservation for the night of Saturday June 26th. This is the Holiday Inn downtown, where the club is staying.

Again I want to remind all of you to please call me, and give me your milage for the month. Of all the members we have, I only had 6 members turn in their milage. So don't forget to call me the 1st of the month.

Our next meeting will be TUESDAY April 13,1971. Hope to see all of you then.

Without your support, we're nothing.
Your secretary,
Liz Smith

P.S. Add to your membership list the address of our new member Clarence Mead 2062 Wilshire Blvd.
Toledo, Ohio 43614 382-9079